
-----Original Message----- 
From: James Lonnie Blanton  
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 11:07 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: fiduciary rule 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Fiduciary Rule is common sense. Of course investment advisors should be required to act in the best 
interest of their customers, especially those who are nearing retirement age. It is a matter of common 
decency. 
Please leave the rule intact. 
 
Jim Blanton 
 


